
  
  

 

We have new guidelines to follow— a change for us and you! 
Here is what you can expect: 

• Barbers and clients MUST wear a mask the entire time. 
• We will operate by appointment only! This means one 

client per barber at a time to ensure precautions and 
create a more sterile environment. Call your barber to 
schedule your appointment. 

• If you have any symptoms that could potentially be 
COVID-19 related, please reschedule your appointment! 

• We will accept CASH, VENMO, CASH APP, or ZELLE for 
payment 

• We will no longer have a waiting area. Guests (including 
children) will not be able to sit in the barber shop and 
wait.  

• Please be patient! After every client we will need to clean 
and sterilize the area.  As we re-open, our safety and 
yours is of the upmost importance! 

 

We appreciate your patronage and look forward to 
providing you with a cut above the buzz! 



  
  

 

REQUIREMENTS FOR SERVICES & SERVICES PERMITTED TO BE 
PERFORMED IN BARBERSHOPS 
Based on restrictions and requirements from the                                                                                      

PA Department of Health and Professional Licensing Board 

Requirements: 

• Masks must be worn by both client and stylist at all 
times. 

• Appointments only.  One client per stylist at a time. 

Services Permitted: 

• Cutting and trimming the hair on the head. 
• Shampooing and conditioning of the hair on the head. 
• Styling of the hair on the head (eg. blending, curling, 

waving, singeing, processing, straightening or weaving) 
• Shaping eyebrows 
• Chemical treatments of their hair on the head 
• NO BEARD SERVICES PERMITTED 

We will no longer have a waiting area. Guests (including 
children) will not be able to sit in the barber shop and wait. 


